
 

 

 

 

 

 
5th March 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Your child …………………….………..………………… has been selected to represent the 

school at a football match on Thursday 15th March away at William Read.  The kick-off is at 

3.45 leaving school at 3.00 pm.  The children will travel in staff cars. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

Football 15th March                                          Please return to Mrs Lane 

 

 

I give permission for my child …………………………………………….  Class ……………. 

to represent the school in an away match on 15th March. 

 

I can / I cannot transport my child to the match*   

 

My child will walk home after the match    

 

My child will be collected after the match    

 

My child will be going to Busy Bears      

 

 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………Parent/Guardian. 

 

 

*Please delete as appropriate 
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